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We would like to submit the manuscript “Hepatopulmonary syndrome: what we know and
what we would like to know “for publication in the “World Journal of Gastroenterology”. All
the authors are non-native speakers of English, therefore, we invited Mr. G. Giddings to
translate the final version of this paper. He has been the general director of the linguistic
services company ldiomas First Class, S.L. since 1990. The said company carries out technical
translations from all areas, specializing in technology, medicine, pharmaceuticals and transport,
in collaboration with the University of Seville, the Regional Government of Andalusia and
various Andalusian medical entities (hospitals and clinics) as well as international
pharmaceutical companies.
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